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Our ref: 44576 
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11 December 2017 

Ms Jane van Beelen 
Executive Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Telstra Corporation Limited 

 
By email: Jane.vanBeelen@team.telstra.com  
CC: Matthew.Scott@team.telstra.com  

Dear Ms van Beelen 

 

Re: Telstra's proposed amendment to Required Measure 5(D) 

I refer to Telstra’s email of 8 December 2017 advising that the consultation period for the 
proposed amendments to Required Measure 5(D) has concluded and Telstra intends to 
publish this Amended Required Measure on its Wholesale Customer Portal. 

I also note Telstra’s advice that it has consulted with wholesale customers and NBN Co. 
regarding the proposed Required Measure and they did not raise concerns.  

The ACCC considers that this Required Measure is compliant with the Migration Plan 
Principles and does not object to Telstra publishing the amendment in accordance with 
clause 5.2(e) of the Migration Plan.  

Please contact Darren Kearney on (03) 9290 1966 if you would like to discuss this matter 
further. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
Robert Wright 
General Manager 
Insurance, Water and Wireline Markets  
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